
 

 

Welcome! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

The ICD Section Meetings – Japan, Taiwan, Korea and AACD 

Meeting in San Francisco 2015 
   

 

The AACD is the largest IFED member academy with about 8,000 

members, and their annual meeting is always of a very high 

standard, scientifically and socially. This year, the meeting was held 

in San Francisco, and all lectures were excellent as usual with many 

participants  attending. Japan (JAED) and Korean (KAED) academies 

are sister academies of AACD, and they have kept exchanges to 

send official speakers and delegates every year respectively. As I 

am also an International Councilor of the ICD (International College 

of Dentists), 

 

I have recently visited the section convocations of ICD Taiwan and 

Korea. The ICD organization is one of  the oldest international 

organizations of dentistry, and has many sections throughout 

world. To be selected as a fellow (member) of a section is a great  

honour, Fellows are recommended to serve people in rural areas 

throughout world through our profession, dentistry. I, myself, have 

been working for Mongolian dentistry for 18 years lecturing and holding charity dental treatments in 

some rural areas.  

 
 

  Dear Member Presidents, Officers and IFED Members, 

I sincerely hope that colleagues colleagues from all IFED 

Member Academies are well and healthy. I also have been very 

well but busy at work for my dental school, Aichi Gakuin 

University located in Nagoya Japan. I have also attended annual 

meeting of AACD (American Academy of Cosmetic Dentistry) 

held in San Francisco. I have visited Seoul and Taipei to 

participate both Taiwan and Korean ICD (International College of 

Dentists) Sections' convocations (induction ceremonies) as I am 

an International Councilor of the ICD organization…  
. 
We remind you our email address: infoifed@gmail.com  

 

President Prof. Akira Senda 

  With Past Presidents, Drs. Bernstein, Sullivan 

  Convocation of the ICD Taiwan section 

mailto:infoifed@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

I strongly believe that international exchanges should 

enhance not only friendship but also knowledges and 

techniques of each groups. As IFED has been growing up 

and evolved into as a strong international federation, let us 

gather and go forward to the future ideal dentistry. 

 
. 
                                                                                                                                                              

                                                                     Prof. Akira Senda 

 

 

 

 

 

  Reelection in DGÄZ 

 
 

Prof. Dr.mult. Robert Sader was re-elected for the third time as president of 

the DGÄZ - German Academy of Aesthetic Dentistry. He has been president 

since 2009. The DGÄZ is one of the largest scientific dental associations in 

Germany with more than 2200 members. Under his term of office the DGÄZ 

has continuously grown and has been fully established in the scientific 

community of German dentistry; more than 1000 German dentists have 

passed the academy`s educational course curriculum and actually the DGÄZ 

is a member of 16 guideline commissions of the DGZMK - German National 

Association of Dentistry. A new DGÄZ board member, responsible for 

International Relations of the DGÄZ, Prof. Dr. Georg Meyer was elected. He 

was the former president of the DGZMK, as well as being a member of the 

Scientific committee of the FDI - World Dental Federation. 

 
 
 

Friendship 

 
 
Please visit the IFED NEWS AND EVENTS FACEBOOK PAGE to see a current, dynamic report of member 
activities.This is updated daily. 
So please share your meetings, social events with all of us. Please click like and comment - this is the 

new spirit of IFED - let us communicate. 

With JAED Past President Dr. Sato and AACD Past 

President, Dr. Flax 



 

 

 

We are very happy that this year Amanda Pourbakhtiari has joined us in the role of Administrative 
Secretary and we encourage you to contact her to discuss any issues you might have where IFED can be of 
assistance. 

 

HOT NEWS ABOUT IFED WORLD CONGRESS IN CAPE TOWN 2015 
 

 

 
Organizers are waiting for your individual inquiries about trips and leisure time. You can also ask about 
group tickets for the Conference and for the flights.  
Important announcement for the Membership – we are waiting for official suggestions and/or 
applications from Members who might wish to host the IFED XI World Congress in 2019.  
All information is available from the Secretary David Klaff and Amanda Pourbakhtiari at 
infoifed@gmail.com. 
 

 
 
Earthquake in Nepal 
 

 
 
Nepalese citizen have endured a huge loss of lives and 
infrastructure due to the April 2015 lethal Earthquake. 
 

IFED joins the world in expressing extreme sorrow and 

concern at the recent tragic events in Nepal. We share 

feelings with all peoples involved and wish our friends in 

Nepal safe Times. We share feelings with all peoples 

involved and wish our friends in Nepal safe Times. We 

encourage all IFED Members to help our Asian friends in 

this difficult moment. Please visit the Asian Academy of Aesthetic Dentistry webpage and Facebook 

Page should you wish to make a financial donation or contact Dr. Sushil Koirala 

drsushilkoirala@gmail.com 
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